WE NEED YOUR PERMISSION FOR YOUR STUDENT TO USE OUR DISTRICT NETWORK FOR LEARNING ACTIVITIES

Dear Parent:

In the past few years we have been able to add many computers to our school and are now using them for student learning activities such as:

- going to an Internet site which has extra math learning materials,
- completing research projects, and
- finding materials in our library card catalog which is located on our district server.

We need your permission in order for your student to use our district network and the Internet. According to our records, you did not sign and return a form that will allow your student to use the district's network services and the Internet. Without this permission, your student will miss valuable learning opportunities.

Please mark "yes" on the form at the bottom of this page, then sign the form and return it to our school.

If you have questions, please call your child's school office.

District Web site/Internet access			
The district Web site is part of the World Wide Web: it can be viewed by anyone in the			
world.		YES	NO
I give permission for my child to use the district			
network/Internet at school for learning activities.			
I give permission for the following information to			
be on the district Web site:			
	Student's name		
	Student's photo (without name)		
	Work created by student		
Student name (Please print)	(Parent/guardian name printed)		
Student ID number For currently enrolled students, please fill in the student's ID Number.	Parent/guardian signature	Date	

See Regulations for Acceptable Use of the Everett Public Schools Network on the back.